SUNAPEE SCHOOL DISTRICT

Ki

PUBLIC SOLICITATIONS IN THE SCHOOLS

As a general policy there will be no public solicitation within the schools for any purpose
whatsoever. No commercial sale of goods or services will be allowed on the premises.

No funds will be solicited from school district employees on school property by
organizations or individuals not employed by the school district.

The Board reserves the right to grant exceptions.
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